
 

News Release 
2107 Wilson Blvd., Suite 600, Arlington, VA 22201 

703.243.6111  |  www.nmpf.org 

“Connecting Cows, Cooperatives, Capitol Hill, and Consumers” 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Alan Bjerga 
Monday, February 18, 2019  (703) 243-6111 ext. 372 
 ABjerga@nmpf.org 
     

NMPF Thanks Chobani for Standing Up for Labeling Integrity 
 
ARLINGTON, Va. –  In a letter today to Hamdi Ulukaya, chief executive officer of Chobani, National Milk 
Producers Federation (NMPF) President and CEO Jim Mulhern thanked the company for supporting 
transparency in the use of dairy terms on food-product labels, the subject of a recently ended FDA comment 
period.  
 
“As you state in your company’s comments, ‘The improper – and illegal – use of dairy terms on plant-based 
alternatives poses a public health risk, in that this terminology may confuse consumers and cause them to 
displace the nutrients that would otherwise be provided by dairy foods,’” Mulhern wrote on behalf of NMPF. 
“We at National Milk share your concerns that consumers are being misled over the nutritional content of dairy 
versus plant-based products, and we appreciate your willingness, as the No. 1 seller of Greek yogurt in the U.S. 
and the nation’s second-largest yogurt manufacturer, to use your voice to speak out on this issue.” 
 
Mulhern also noted that Chobani follows FDA rules and eschews the use of dairy terms on its non-dairy 
products, a contrast with competitors that flout proper practices to the detriment of consumers. “We will 
always strongly advocate for dairy as the superior consumer choice, but we have no objection to the presence of 
properly labeled plant-based imitators,” Mulhern wrote. “As Chobani is showing, such products can compete on 
their own merits without misappropriating dairy terms. We wish your example would be emulated by your 
competitors, including Danone North America, that currently peddle mislabeled products.”   
 
NMPF will host a teleconference with the media at 1:30 P.M. (EST) on Thursday, Feb. 21, outlining the 
organization’s recommendations for FDA as it considers revisions to regulations regarding the use of dairy terms 
on labels for plant-based products. This is a time change from a release issued Friday, made due to the 
likelihood of a winter storm disrupting government operations on Wednesday and Thursday.  
 
For this on-record briefing, interested journalists may call: 
 
Toll-free number: 1-888-537-7715 
Participant Passcode: 61546962 # 

### 
 
The National Milk Producers Federation (NMPF), based in Arlington, VA, develops and carries out policies that advance 
dairy producers and the cooperatives they own. NMPF’s member cooperatives produce the majority of U.S. milk, making 
NMPF the voice of dairy producers on Capitol Hill and with government agencies. For more, visit www.nmpf.org. 
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